Birth and Deaths Card of Thanks, in Memoriams, Engagements

DIED

BOUCHER, Georges Aimé - Passed away in Huntingdon on October 30, 2007 Mr. Georges Aimé Boucher aged 88 years, Beloved husband of Réjeanne Goyette. He leaves to mourn his children Jeannine (Albert Schinck), Lise, Pierrette, Francine, André (Francine Brais), Maurice (Nicole Brunet), Joseph (Rebecca Williams) et Marcel (Manon Leduc), 21 grand-children, 28 great-grandchildren, his brother Denis, his sisters Alice, Thérèse and Hélène and many relatives and friends. Visitation was held at the Rodrigue Montpetit & Fils Inc., Funeral Home, 170 Chateauguay Street, Huntingdon on Friday, November 3 at 12:30 p.m. A funeral serwas held at St-Joseph's Church, Huntingdon on Saturday November 3 at 2 p.m. Burial at St-Joseph's Cemetery, Huntingdon, Donations to the Hunitngdon County Hospital Foundation would be appreciated.

HAYWARD, Frank - At last at peace with his family by his side, Frank Hayward born in 1916 passed away on October 25, 2007 at the Brockville General Hospital, Palliative Care Unit. Frank was a WWII veteran with the 48th Highlanders who served in Italy and Holland. Frank was predeceased by his 4 brothers. He is survived by Muriel, his wife of 62 years, his daughter Donna (David) and was grandpa to Erika and Ian Hirtle, all of Brockville. A private ceremony will be followed by cremation. Arrangements have been entrusted to the Barelay Funeral Home in Brockville. The family wishes to extend sincere thanks for the professional care given to Frank at the Elmgrove Unit, Dr. Malone, Brockville General Hospital, Garden Street Palliative Care site, and Dr. Steacie. Donations to Brockville and District Hospital Foundation (Palliative Care) and the Alzheimer's Society in lieu of flowers will be greatfully acknowledged. Messages of condolences may be sent on line at www.barclayfuneralhome.com.

RACINE, Donald N. - Peacefully surrounded by the enduring love of his family, Donald passed away in the late hours of October 31, 2007. Born in Casselman, Ontario on February 10, 1929 and married to Monique Dumouchel on August 28, 1954. He leaves to mourn his wife Monique, his sons Luc (Judith Lussier), Paul (Lysane Cadieux) and Alain, five dearly loved grandchildren, his brothers Alex (Pauline Charrette), and Percy (Fleurette Martin) and many relatives and friends. Predeceased by his brother Harold (Phyllis Forbes) and his sister Laurine (Laurier Lapalme). Visitation will take place Friday, November 9 from 2 to 4 p.m. and 7 to 9 p.m. also Saturday, November 10 at noon at Rodrigue Montpetit & Fils Inc. Funeral Home, 170 Châteauguay St., Huntingdon (Québec). The funeral service will take place on Saturday, November 10 at 2 p.m. at St-Joseph Church in Huntingdon, Interment at St-Joseph Cemetery. In lieu of flowers the family would be thankful for donations to the Women's Auxiliary of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, 28 Gale, Ormstown (Quebec) JOS 1K0. Always and forever in our bearts.

WAGNER, Jean E. (née Cleland) -Formerly of Hemmingford, died on September 27, 2007 in Philadelphia, PA where she lived since 1968. She was 70. Jean was the beloved wife of Joseph A. Wagner, loving mother of John Wagner and Mary (Jeff) Bracciale, dear sister to the late Donald, Moore and Andrew Cleland. She is also survived by sister-in-law, Katherine Cleland and nieces Eileen and Dorothy Cleland. Memorial contributions in Jean's name can be made to the National Wildlife Federation, 11100 Wildlife Center Drive, Reston, VA 20190. Services private.

CARD OF THANKS

We would like to thank the Barrie Memorial Hospital Emergency staff, especially Dr. Brissette and Wendy Gamble who accompanied Roy in the ambulance to Montreal. We would also like to thank the Cardiac Unit and the Intensive Care Unit as well as the nursing staff of the third floor at the Jewish General Hospital. Roy & Margaret Lowden





and some of the second

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Gerald Quenneville wishes to thank everyone who expressed sympathy and kindness during this difficult period. Your support was greatly appreciated.

His son Philippe Quenneville & family

The family of the late Marie-Rose Daoust Forget would like to thank family and friends for their expressions of sympathy following her death on October 17, 2007. Our sincere thanks for the mass cards, flowers, donations, phone calls and attendance at the funeral. We would also like to thank Dr. Hébert and the staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care. Please consider this thank-you as personal.

The Daoust and Forget families

The family of the late Isabell Furey, would like to thank the staff of the C.S.S.S. du Suroit, Valleyfield, QC, Seventh floor for the excellent care Mom received while she was a patient there. Also, a special thank-you to Dr. Lemieux for his many years of care and kindness to Mom. To all of our neighbours, friends and family, we sincerely appreciate all you have done for Mom and for our families. Words cannot express how much it meant to us. The flowers, phone calls, visits, food, eards, donations and other acts of kindness meant so much to us. To the dear people of Rennie's United Church - the choir was wonderful and Connie and John your music was greatly appreciated. To all of those who helped in any way with the food preparation and serving excellent as usual and everyone felt welcome. Finally, Reverend Scott Hunter, we cannot begin to thank you enough for your visits to Mom in the hospital and your help and encouragement at this difficult time. The service was a true celebration of Mom's life! We are so blessed to live in such a generous and kind neighbourhood.

Sincerely, The Furey Family

LANG-ABIZAID - Jill, Christian (Paco) and big-brother Andrew celebrated the arrival of Nicolas Alfonso on September 14th. Proud grandparents include Dawn and Darel Lang, Olga and Alfonso Abizaid, and great-grandma Beryl Graham.

IN MEMORIAM

BARR, Bob = In loving memory of a wonderful husband, father and grandfather who passed away 4 years ago, November 5, 2003. Time has a way of slipping by,

But love and memories never die.

Lovingly remembered, Dorothy & family

LOWDEN - In loving memory of our dear son and brother who died on November 15, 2001. We think of you in silence, Often speak your name, All we have are memories, And your picture in a frame, Our hearts still ache with sadness, As silent tears still flow. Mom & Dad.

Scott, Len & Ann



1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. Best Wishes only.

Congratulations on 50 years of love and

laughter. Love from Joanne, Darrell, Barbara, Elaine,

Valerie, John and Grandkids Murray, Jeffrey, Madison, Arianna and Evan